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GREETINGS FROM COUNCILOR MICHAEL SHIU 

I extend heartfelt congratulations to you on the occasion of the 5th Toronto Dragon Festival 

2024. This esteemed event, hosted by the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts, 

continues to captivate audiences with its celebration of Chinese traditional culture and 

performing arts. 

 

Over the past four festivals, the Toronto Dragon Festival has left an indelible mark on the 

hearts of thousands of Torontonians and visitors from around the globe. The dazzling 

showcases of Chinese performing arts have not only entertained but also served as a unifying 

force, bringing together diverse communities and providing them with unforgettable local 

experiences. 

 

We commend CACPA for its unwavering dedication to promoting cultural exchange and 

understanding through such vibrant and enriching festivities. The Toronto Dragon Festival 

stands as a testament to the organization's commitment to showcasing the richness of 

Chinese heritage and fostering community spirit. 

 

As you embark on this milestone 5th edition of the Toronto Dragon Festival, may your efforts 

continue to inspire and bring joy to all who participate. We look forward to celebrating this 

momentous occasion and witnessing yet another spectacular showcase of talent and 

tradition. 

Best Regards,  

 

Michael Shiu  

Ward 6 Councilor, City of Richmond Hill 

 


